
STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Governor 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION  

505 VAN NESS AVENUE 

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-3298 

 

 

December 19, 2014  

                                                                                      Advice Letter 959 

Justin Lee Brown 

Vice President/Regulatory Affairs  

Southwest Gas Corporation  

P O Box 98510  

Las Vegas, NV  89193-8510 

 

 

Subject:  Update Balancing Account Surcharges, Adjust 

                Transportation and Storage Rates 

 

 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

 

Advice Letter 959 is effective December 26, 2014.   

 

 

         Sincerely, 

 

 

         Edward Randolph 

         Director, Energy Division 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 





























Southwest Gas Corporation 
Advice Letter No. 959 - Workpapers 
 
 
 
 
Workpapers supporting the development of Southwest Gas’ January 1, 2015 rates are 
attached. The Workpapers include schedules to: (1) amortize the October 31, 2014 
balances in Southwest Gas’ balancing accounts; (2) adjust upstream transportation and 
storage rates to reflect forecast period upstream charges; and (3) show the revenue 
impact to Southwest Gas’ customers of the aforementioned changes using Advice 
Letter No. 955, November 1, 2014 Gas Costs.  
 
Southwest Gas’ workpapers are divided into Tabs A, B, and C, for Southern California 
Division, Northern California Division, and South Lake Tahoe respectively. 
 
 


















































